
 
10 March 2023 

  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Arrangements for Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March 2023 
 
We are writing to inform you about the arrangements for the next two days of industrial action due 
to take place on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March 2023. 
 
At Waverley Secondary and Sixth Form, we have a number of teachers who belong to the NEU 

union. As a result of this, and taking into account the safety of students, we have taken the difficult 

decision to close to all students in Year 7, Year 8, Year 9, Year 10, Year 12 and Year 13. 

Students in Year 11 and all students in our Resource Base should attend school as normal. 

Work will be set for the classes who are not in school using Microsoft Teams.  
 
The school will reopen as normal to all students on Friday 17 March 2023. 
 
We apologise in advance for the inconvenience caused and we thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mr S. Farar  
Executive Principal  

 

  
Mr M. Hire 
Principal – Secondary and Sixth Form 

 


